

Northern House Academy, South Parade, Summertown, Oxford OX2 7JN • Tel: 01865 557004

18th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Due to exceptionally high levels of staff absence we have had to make the decision to close Northern House Academy to pupils on Thursday 19th and Friday 20th March 2020 as we do not have a suitable and sufficient number of specialist trained staff to meet the medical and special educational needs of our pupils. Safeguarding and health and safety is our chief priority.

We will send an update on Friday as to whether we will be open on Monday 23rd March 2020 and updates will also be posted on our website www.northernhouseacademy.co.uk.

Yours sincerely

Charlotte Roberts Head Teacher